
Hello 
 
 I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides 
badly needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades.  Also helps the 
local economy that would not otherwise be as robust without the students. 
 
Thankyou 
 
Lori Keough 
Davisville Lane Narragansett 
 


